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PANEL OF PRESIDENTS 

The next Panel of Presidents meeting of stu­
dent leaders with Chancellor Hicks is sche­
duled for 8 a.m. - 9: 15 a.m. Tuesday, Dec. 
4 in room 107 of the Student Center. A 
special Panel of Presidents meeting is sche­
duled Wednesday, Dec. 5 from 1:30 p.m. 
to 2:30 p.m. in room 204 of the Student 
Center regarding the college's alcohol usage 
policy. Contact Dr. Squatriglia's office at 
ext. 2300 for details. 

JOB OPENING 

Computer Services has a temporary, part­
time position open for a computer opera­
tor. The position is for 24 hours a week. 
For details, contact Marvin Marozas at ext. 
2077. 

LIBRARY ORDER DEADLINE 

The deadline for library book orders is Dec. l. 
Fifty percent of each library department 
allocation must be encumbered by then, or 
the difference will be forfeited. These funds 
will revert back to the general library account 
for other book purchases chosen by the li­
brarians. No extensions or exemptions will 
be granted. Contact Charmaine Tomczick 
at ext. 2403 if more information is needed. 

INTRAMURAL ACTIVITY 

A basketball Shoot-A-Round, a timed con­
test run through a set up course on the bas­
ketball court, will be held at 1 p.m. Nov. 
30, A sign-up sheet is at the Intramural 
Bulletin Board in the gym and in the Stu­
dent Center. The deadline for signing up 
is Nov. 26. There will be separate divisions 
for men and women. It is sponsored by 
Student Intramurals. 
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EXTENSION CHANGES 

Diane Watson is at ext. 2045. Carol Collins 
is at ext. 2043. 

SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM 

Students interested in careers in public 
affairs may be eligible for a Harry S. Truman 
Scholarship. This is a nationwide competi­
tion with two students chosen from each 
state. Scholarship recipients receive compen­
sation for junior, senior and graduate or pro­
fessional training. A student must have a 
3.0 grade point average and be a first semester 
junior in the fall 1985 term. Application 
deadline is Dec. 1. Faculty members who 
wish to nominate students may contact Paul 
Peterson, ext. 262 7, AC-102A, for infonna­
tion. 

COUNSELING SERVICE 

Dr. Danna Brissie of the Grand Strand Coun­
seling Center is available for up to six hours 
per week of free counseling for faculty 
and staff members, according to Cynthia 
Terres of the college's counseling service. 
Chancellor Hicks and Vice Chancellor Elinor 
Miller have endorsed this special service. 
Dr. Brissie may be consulted at her Myrtle 
Beach office by appointment. The appoint­
ments may be made through the Counseling 
Office at ext. 2305. The service is confi­
dential. On-campus consultation conti­
nues to be available with Dr. Terres, but the 
off-campus service provides an additional 
option. 
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GOLF TOURNAMENT 

The Coastal Educational Foundation Golf 
Tournament is Saturday, Dec. 8 featuring 
former New York Yankee Manager Billy 
Martin. Entry fee is $35, and the tourna­
ment will begin at 11 a.m. Contact Nadine 
Godwin at ext. 2014 for information. 

OMICRON DELTA KAPPA 

Omicron Delta Kappa has invited the follo­
wing students to become members in the 
Circle: Teresa L. Bennani, Nanette Gianna­
more, Michael A. Lehouck, Ronald P. Roma­
no, Gregory G. Turner, Joyce G. Yedlosky, 
B.J. Christian, Nancy M. Cicero, Sherri R. 
Johnson, Lisa .Kline, Jennifer L. Martin and 
Jose Montenegro. The following faculty 
members have been invited to become mem­
bers: Dr. Sally Hare and Dr. Paul Stanton. 

NURSING STUD~NTS 

Students who need the School of Nursing 
Math Placement Test for Math of Medica­
tion !~dependent Study can take the test 
from 9-11 a.m. Monday, Nov. 19 in room 
210 of the Singleton building. 

MEMORIAL SERVICE 

A memorial service for Dr. Eleanor Lester 
Peterson will be at 11 a.m. Wednesday, Nov. 
21 in the college chapel, upstairs in the 
Student Center Building. 

FACULTY /STAFF 

(a) Dr. Lynne Smith, library director, recen­
tly served as a member of the NASDTEC visi­
ting team that evaluated the Teacher Educa­
tion Program at Limestone College. 

(b) Marvin Marozas, director of Computer 
Services, recently presented a research paper 
on "Data Entry Techniques Used In Scienti­
fic Applications" for the Symposium on Re­
search Data Management held at Hobcaw 
Barony Nov. 4-7. 

(c) Subhash Saxena recently appeared on 
WKZQ-FM's Public Forum and was inter­
viewed by The Sun News for a Sunday Nov. 
11 article on India and its political problems. 

(d) Dr. John Farrelly, with help from Bill 
Edmonds and R. Tom Cooke, recently pre­
sented a slide presentation on H.P.E.R. at 
Coastal Carolina College for the South Caro­
lina Health, Physical Education and Recrea­
tion Convention Nov. 24. Dr. Cooke and Dr. 
Farrelly also made three presentations for the 
750 members of the U.S. Postal Service atten­
ding the Carolina District, Career Awareness 
Conference. This was held at the Myrtle 
Beach Hi! ton. 

(e) Claudia Cleary and Dr. David Millard 
accompanied members of Coastal's Upstage 
Company to Atlanta Nov. 24. The group 
participated in a theatre workshop conduc­
ted by Dell Hamilton, director of Seven 
Stages Theatre. They also attended Seven 
Stages' production of "Hair." 

(f) Dr. Milene Megel, dean of the School of 
Nursing, attended the 1984 annual conference 
of the·Southern Council on Collegiate Educa­
tion for Nursing in Atlanta, Ga., from Oct. 
31-Nov. 2. 

(g) Dr. Jacqueline L. Gmuca, as.sistant pro­
fessor of English, presented a paper, "The 
Figure of the Prophet in Yeats's Drama," 
at the Western Conference on British Studies, 
held in Las Cruces, N.M., on Oct. 26-27. 

(h) Mary Eaddy, director of public relations, 
was elected vice president of the South Caro­
lina chapter of the Public Relations Society 
of America. The chapter met in Columbia on 
Nov. 9. 

(i) Dr. Gilbert llunl and Dr. lknnis Wiseman 
recently gave a presentation at the Thirty­
First Annual Conference of the Southeastern 
Regional Association of Teacher Educators. 
The conference was held in Williamsburg, Va., 
Nov. 1-3. The title was "A Cross-Age Com­
parison of Public School Students and Their 
Attitudes Toward America's Role in Certain 
Historial Events." The presentation was 
based on data collected using an instrument 
that the two professors developed titled 
"Viewing Events in History: A Survey of 
Ideas." 

(j) Mary Bull, public services librarian, was a 
panel participant on the topic, "Development 
of an Electronic Mail Systems for Libraries," 
during the Higher Education Network Confe­
rence in North Myrtle Beach recently. 
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(k) Helen Hood, Brenda Sawyer and Pat Tay­
lor recently attended a workshop entitled 
"From Secretary to Manager," Which was 
sponsored by the Lowcountry Seminar Net­
work. The workshop was at Trident Tech­
nical College in Charleston. 

(1) Violet Meade was elected president-elect 
of the Intramural Section of the Recreation 
Division in the South Carolina Association 
for Health, Physical Education, Recreation 
and Dance at the annual fall convention held 
in Myrtle Beach on Nov. 24. She has held 
the office of president of SCAHPER in 
1969-70 and Vice President of Health in 
1968. The SCAHPER Student Section 
"Superstar Competition" was held Friday, 
Nov. 2 on the Coastal Carolina campus. Dr. 
Marshall Parker and Violet Meade assisted 
in testing 16 ·male and female students re­
presenting eight South Carolina colleges. 
Coastal Recreation and Physical Education 
majors assisted in running the events. 

(m) Athletic Director Bobby Richardson re­
cently spoke during WinthrQp College's Re­
dedication Week. He spoke on "Faith, Sports 
and Education." Richardson is active in the 
Fellowship of Christian Athletes, and is pre­
sident of the Baseball Chapel. Richardson 
also recently spoke to the adult chapter of 
the Fellowship of Christian Athletes in Myrtle 
Beach. 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

Monday, Nov. 19 
- SGA, I :30 p.m., SC-204 
- Eating Disorder Seminar, free to public, 

2:30 p.m., SC-205 

Tuesday, Nov. 20 
- Coffeehouse, 2:30 p.m., SC-Overflow 

Thursday, Nov. 22 
- Dr. Robert Robinson will speak in Student 

Center Chapel for Thanksgiving Day Ser­
vice, 10:30 a.m. 

Sunday, Nov. 25 
- Professor Preston L. Mckever-Floyd will 

speak in Student Center Chapel at 10:30 
a.m. 

THIS WEEK DEADLINE 

The holiday deadline to have news published 
in "This Week" is noon Tuesday. 
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